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To whom it may be of interest:

This brief note comes to you on behalf of Bobby Solberg. Bobby sang and shared
some of his life’s story with the congregation of Shepherd of the River Lutheran
Church in New London, Wisconsin. The congregation that day was blessed with
Bobby’s singing talent and with his humble and genuine spirit. His caring ways
connected with people gathered in worship!

Bobby is embarking on a new chapter of life in that he senses God’s Call for a
ministry of encouragement within the Christian community. The New Testament
book of Acts describes the ministry of many who were called by God to move to a
more intentional ministry of witness and encouragement. It is our hope and
prayer that all who experience Bobby Solberg will receive him with the same
loving godly accepting spirit that he has within himself.

Blessings to you,

Dave Uden, pastor
Shepherd of the River Lutheran Church

Sunday Worship: 8:30 a.m. at St. Joseph’s Chapel, 107 E. Beckert, New London, WI.
Church Office: Citizen’s Bank Building, 401 North Water Street, Suite 202, New London, WI 54961



